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                        FIRST CONNECTION
                                                                              
January 5th     12pm - 2pm 
First Connection is an informational lunch for 
those interested in learning more about First 
Baptist Church. It is the first step to becoming 
a member. Meet with us on the first Sunday 
of each month to learn how you can join us in 
“Going.” Located in the Fellowship Hall. 
Lunch & Childcare provided. 

Register online at: www.fbcdouglasville.org

WE ARE GOING
FIRST BAPTIST CHURCH DOUGLASVILLE

2020 
WELCOME NEW MEMBERS

Daniel Adams		  Patti Fischel
Heather Adams	 Joe Guida
Tim Adams		  Kara Guida
Kim Adams		  Brandon Morgan
Blake Agan		  Michelle Morgan
A. J. Bowen		  S.J. Muldrow	
Tom Bowen		  Mahayla Nichols
Christine Bowen	 Cheryl Postell 
Myranda Chaney	 Chandler Postell
Mary Gwen Cigallio	 Breck Sheaffer
Don Fischel		  Lexi Rae Walker

CHURCH NEWS

Happy New Year from your Church staff & family.

NEW SERMON SERIES
We are excited to kick off a new sermon series, 
We Are Going, starting on Sunday, January 5th.

DEACON ORDINATION
We will be having Deacon Ordination in our 
Worship Service on Sunday, January 12th



MEN’S MINISTRY
MEN’S BREAKFAST Saturday, January 11th 7:30am. Men join us at Golden Corral.  $5 a person. Bring a friend. 

IMPACT CHRISTIAN CHEERLEADING NATIONAL 
CHAMPIONSHIPS
January 2nd - 4th in Orlando, FL

BASKETBALL & CHEERLEADING PRACTICE RESUMES
the week of January 6th at your designated time & day.

JANUARY BASKETBALL GAMES 
January 11th, 18th, 25th in the gym.

IMPACT CHEERLEADING AWARD NIGHT
Thursday, January 16th at 7:00pm in the Sanctuary

SPRING FLAG FOOTBALL & CHEERLEADING 
REGISTRATION is open for kids in 1st - 8th grades. Visit 
www.fbcdouglasvillerec.org for more information and 
to register. Fees increase from $90 to $95 on 
January 1st.

GO CONNECT as a Flag Football Coach! 
Contact Mark if you are interested in making a 
difference in the lives of children. 
Email mark.cagiano@fbcdouglasville.org 

OUR SYMPATHY TO:
-Mike & Nancy Marshman in the passing of Nancy’s brother, Darren Warren on 12/6.
-Mrs. Peggy Phillips in the passing of her husband, Don Phillips on 12/10.
-Lynn Ellis in the passing of her Father, Bob Whitaker on 12/14.

2020 WOMEN’S CONFERENCE at FBCD - Behold Our God | January 31st & February 1st | $65 per person
Join us as we gather to worship our great God & King and are challenged through His Word. This year’s conference 
will focus our attention on developing a higher view of God. We will be led by author & speaker, Martha Peace. 
Martha is the author of several books including “The Excellent Wife” and “Becoming a Titus 2 Woman.” She is a 
trained biblical counselor as well as an instructor in Advanced Biblical Counseling. She speaks all over the country 
proclaiming the sufficiency of the Bible and the Glory of God. We will also have multiple breakout sessions on a 
variety of topics. 

Mark your calendars and plan to attend. Reserve your spot now by calling the church office at 770-942-5481 or visit 
the registration table in the foyer. No childcare will be provided. If you have any questions please contact Lisa Black 
at lisa.black@fbcdouglasville.org.

WOMEN’S MINISTRY
LIFELINE POWER LUNCHEON Thursday, January 23rd from 12:00pm - 1:00pm. In the Fellowship Hall. Join us for a 
catered lunch, sweet fellowship, door prizes, worship in music and in God’s Word. Childcare provided. 
RSVP by calling the church office at 770-942-5481 or online at www.lifelineforwomen.com.

NEW BIBLE STUDIES STARTING IN JANUARY

Classes Starting Wednesday, January 15th  6:30pm - 8:00pm
How to Tell People About Jesus
Taught by Pastor Tim Akin in Room 416/417.

Promises Kept: A Study of the New Testament
Taught by Various Ministers in the Worship Center.

Ezra/Haggai - Rebuilding the Temple by Kay Arthur
Led by Nila Wynn in Room 412.

Classes Starting Thursday, January 16th  9:30am - 11:30am
Better: A Study of Hebrews by Jen Wilkin
Led by Kristi Shearouse & Angie Kendall in Room 416/417.

II Timothy - A Study of Discipleship by Kay Arthur
Led by Juli Muchnick in the Youth Room.

Anxious for Nothing by Max Lucado
Led by Nancy Tyner & Nancy Wayman in Room 420.

Discover Your Spiritual Gifts by Kay Arthur
Led by Cindy Yates in Room 412.

Classes Starting Sunday, January 19th  5:15pm - 7:30pm
II Timothy - A Study of Discipleship by Kay Arthur
Led by Joan Powell in Room 414.



 
               

GO CHRISTIAN
ACADEMY

at First Baptist Douglasville

More Information:
Cathy Kloser

cathy@fbcdouglasville.org
770.942.5481 ext. 112

GO Christian Academy, offers Kindergarten through 1st grade and will be 
adding a 2nd grade for the 2020/21 school year. Accredited with Quality by 

the Georgia Accreditation Commission. Mother's Morning Out is available for 
one year old's and Pre-K for two year old's through Pre-K 4.

Applications are accepted
on a first-come, first-serve basis.

Focuses:
• Math
• Social Skills
• Child-centered

• Language
• Reading Readiness
• Bob Jones University
Christian Curriculum

Registration
Opens to the Public

on February 20th

• Bible-Based Education
• ABEKA curriculum
• WEE Learn 

CHILL ZONE

Chill Zone is for kids in Kindergarten - 5th Grade. The event 
is an exciting day filled with high energy worship led by Jeff 
Slaughter. The kids will rotate through exciting activities 
such as; recreation, crafts, mission projects, church group 
devotion time and music. Registration Fee is $15 if you sign 
up by Sunday, January 26th. After January 26th, Fee is $20. 

WEDNESDAY NIGHT B.L.A.S.T.
Starts Back January 15th

6:30pm - 7:45pm

 Join us as we kick off 		                      
the New Year with 
a Hot Chocolate Party!

PRETEEN CAMP

Tuesday - Friday, May 26th - 29th 
at Woodland Christian Camp. 
For kids who are in 3rd - 5th grades
Cost: $235 if registered and deposit of $50 made by 
January 31st. After January 31st cost is $250.

D Now 2020
February 28th - March 1st 
Cost is $45 
Registration starts January 12th 

Wednesday night Bible Study will 
resume on January 15th .

 

KEENAGERS 
HAPPY NEW YEAR 2020 FROM THE SENIOR ADULT MINISTRY!

We are looking forward to another wonderful year of fun and fellowship. Our first trip of the year is to Top of the River 
restaurant in Alabama on Thursday, January 23, 2020.

KEENAGERS MEETING
Join us Monday, January 13th at 11:00am in the Fellowship Hall. Please bring a covered dish to share. Entertainment by 
Wanda Joy Dodd. 



WEDNESDAY NIGHT MENU | MEALS SERVED 5:00pm - 6:30pm
ADULT PLATE $4 | CHILDREN 3 - 12 YEARS $2.50 | 

CHILDREN UNDER 3 EAT FREE

    	           January 15th             			   January 22nd	              		 January 29th	   	   
    	           Salad Bar			                             Salad Bar			   Salad Bar         
    	           Hamburger Steak		      	              Pork Chops			   Tacos		          
    	           Mashed Potatoes & Gravy	              Peas				    Black Beans 		      	     	
	           Green Beans		       	              Corn	                	               Corn	
    	           Dessert			        	              Dessert				   Dessert
    	           Alt Meal: Hamburgers            	              Alt Meal: Pizza                               Alt Meal: Chicken Nuggets  

		             Please call the church office by noon on Tuesday to add or cancel dinner reservations.         

       CHURCH OFFICE HOURS

 
Monday-Thursday   8:30am-4:30pm
 Friday            	       8:30am-11:30am

               FINANCIAL SUMMARY 
             as of December 18, 2019
 
      Budget	              $2,149,853
      Receipts (Actual)       $1,843,931
      Expenses (Actual)     $1,998,390

2020 
GIVING ENVELOPES

If you did not pick up your 2020 
giving envelopes you may stop by the 
church office during business hours. 

Go Christian Academy




